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As an Oregonian I support this bill. With the shaky and backlogged immigration 

process that exists in our country today, it does not seem reasonable that we would 

withhold food assistance to anyone because of immigration status. We should treat a 

residence of this state with dignity and ensure that there are food resources for all 

families.  


